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MILPITAS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF TIME AND PLACE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

California School Employees Association-Chapter #281 

 

to  
 

Milpitas Unified School District 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that at 7:00 p.m. on January 24, 2017, in the Board of 

Education Room at 1331 E. Calaveras Blvd., Milpitas, California, the Governing 

Board of the Milpitas Unified School District will hold a public hearing on the 

California School Employees Association “sunshine proposal” for a successor to the 

Milpitas Unified School District.   
 

The public hearing will provide an opportunity for members of the education 

community to provide public input.  
 

 

 

 


